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June 20, 2001

Mr. Jeffrey Gallo, President
Theta Chapter of Beta Theta Pi
HW Box 3090
Ohio Wesleyan University
9 Williams Drive
Delaware, OH 430i5

Dear Jeffrey:

It is with deep regret that I inform you that the Theta Chapter of Beta Theta Pi at Ohio
Wesleyan University has been suspended and disbanded by the Board of Trustees of the
General Fraternity. The chapter charter, ritual books and other Beta property are to be
returned to the Administrative Office. All undergraduate members will be moved to
alumni status and will, upon graduation, be entitled to all the benefits granted to Beta
Theta Pi alumni.

Numerous incidents involving the conduct of members and low overall membership were
the contributing factors to this decision.

Negotiations with the university regarciing future recoionizaiion are ongoing and it is
hoped that asuccessful and strong return to the Ohio Wesleyan campus may eventually
be realized.

We regret that this action is necessary"

Yours in tui_,
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Stephen B. Becker
Administrative Secretary


